February 22, 2016

NOTICE

Cancellation of Meeting

Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries

Notice is hereby given that the Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries meeting of
Tuesday, February 23, 2016 at 6:00PM has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries meeting will be
held on Tuesday, May 24, 2016 at 6:00 PM, in Conference Room 12 of the
Tacoma Municipal Building North, located at 733 Market Street.

(Lol Heteom

Wendy Hobson
Staff Liaison

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation,
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (253) 591-5505. TTY or speech to speech users please dial
711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.




